
   
 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY / TRAFFIC ALERT 

 

Ohio Turnpike Issues Detour from Milepost 39 to 52 in Fulton and Lucas Counties 

BEREA, Ohio (March 27, 2023) – Beginning at 9 p.m. on Tuesday, March 28, 2023, to 6 a.m. on 

Wednesday, March 29, 2023, the eastbound lanes of the Ohio Turnpike will be closed between 

milepost 39 (Fulton County) to milepost 52 (Lucas County) for pavement repair and the installation of 

subsurface drainage. 

Motorists can follow the posted detour signs to exit the Ohio Turnpike at Toll Plaza 39 to State Route 

109 South to State Route 2/(U.S. 20A) East and return to the Ohio Turnpike at Toll Plaza 52. 
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For more information, contact: 

 

Charles Cyrill 

Public Information Officer 

Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission 

m: 440.821.3399 

charles.cyrill@ohioturnpike.org 
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